
COVID-19 FAQS FOR THE  
LAUREATE PSYCHIATRIC CLINIC AND HOSPITAL 

1.	 �Are you still accepting new admissions?  
All of our units are open and accepting new admissions. 

2.	 �Are patients getting tested for COVID-19  
before admission?  
Laureate follows testing guidelines from the Centers for  
Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and the Oklahoma  
State Department of Health (OSDH).  

	 �All admissions are required to have a confirmed negative 
COVID-19 test upon admission. Patients are given a COVID-19 
test in our assessment department prior to being admitted to  
a unit and at recommended intervals throughout the stay  
based on recommendations by the OSDH.   

3.	 �Are you still allowing visitors?  
For the health and safety of our patients and staff, we are not 
currently allowing visitation on the Laureate campus. We are, 
however, making time for patients to connect with their outside 
support system through phone calls. 

4.	�Do patients have to wear a mask?  
Patients are required to wear a mask any time they are within  
six (6) feet of someone else. During the pandemic, experts  
have recognized that wearing a mask is the best way to keep 
everyone safe.

5.	 �Will the staff be wearing masks?  
All staff members will wear masks at all times. 

6.	�Are you still doing outpatient therapy?  
We are continuing to offer outpatient services virtually  
and in-person at our outpatient clinic. 

If you have any additional questions, please call  
918-481-4000. 
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